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15/10/2022  11:23:052021/2954/P OBJ louise gillic I wish to object to the planning application for the following reasons:

1.   The size and height of the proposed building is still too high and wide. The height of the proposed structure  

will negatively impact the skyline in an historical part of London.  

2.   Loss of light. The height of the building will directly affect the light coming into my property and the other 

Residents in the block.

3.   There will be a negative impact on the area as a result of noise from plant equipment.

4.   Detrimental impact of development on parking and road safety in an already congested area.

5.   The proposed size and height of the development is in complete contrast to the existing

 buildings in an historical part of London.  The development's design does not reflect the heritage and 

artchitectural style of the area which will be ruined if this development goes ahead.

6.   There is no need for additional office space in Central London - an area that is already full of vacant office 

buildings.

7.   The development, if it goes ahead as planned, will set a harmful president for the area in terms of 

developers who will view the area as suitable for similar projects.

8.   There is insufficient 'affordable housing' in the current proposal.

9.   There will be a negative  environmental impact on the demolition of the existing building as proposed and 

the building of a completely new structure.
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